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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Class 1 

Jamie & Esme 

Class 2 

Miley & Precious 

Class 3  

Leighton & Fabian 

Class 4 

Lucy & Dawid 

Class 5  

Esme & Rocco 

Class 6 

Bradley & Giulia 

Nursery 

Thea, Oliwia, Curtis & 

Nicholas 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 24th January 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 95.26% 
Class 1— 96.31% 
Class 2— 97.35% 
Class 3— 97.23% 
Class 4— 92.94% 
Class 5— 91.86% 
Class 6— 95.00% 
2s Nursery— 65.82% 
3s Nursery— 80.14% 

 

Lates - 51 
 

Lost learning =  
8h 6 mins 

 

Early Bird - Class 5 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who have a positive 
attitude 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

Last Friday a group of Year 1 children took part in a cricket festival. They were 
brilliantly well behaved and represented the school really well. We know that lots of 
children wanted to go and unfortunately we only had 10 spaces. There will be other 
events coming up so hopefully everyone will get a chance to take part in an event. 

On Wednesday everyone in school learnt more about the 
Dog’s Trust during assembly. Class 3 and 4 also had a 
session learning more about caring for animals as part of 
their topic for this term. 

Today Nursery, Class 5 and Class 6 are spending the day learning more about 
Chinese New Year with a carousel of activities.  

To help keep everyone safe 
please do not drive onto the 

school site at the start or 
end of the day or nursery 

session. Please do not 
park in the Children’s 

Centre car park. 

Punctuality—Congratulations! 
 

Well done to everyone for getting to school on time. This week we have 
had a big reduction in the number of lates and learning time lost. 

We need a Lunchtime Supervisor 
11:50—1:05 every day 

(term time only) 
 

Please ask in the office for more details. No 
experience required 

 

Closing Date -- Friday 7th February 2020 

Please make sure 
your child has a 

warm and waterproof 

coat, hat 
& gloves 
in school 
or nursery 
every day. 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 14th February—last day of 
school & nursery before half term  
 

Monday 24thFebruary— 
back to school and nursery 
 

Friday 3rd April—last day of school 
& nursery before Easter holidays 

There have been incidents again this 
week with older children playing 

unsupervised while waiting to collect 
siblings at the end of the day. Please 
can we remind parents that older or 

younger children should be 
with their adults and 

remain your responsibility 
while waiting to collect at 

the end of the day. 

Family Learning update 
It is brilliant that our ‘Learning English’ 
course has been so popular that we are 

splitting the group to run sessions on two 
different days.  

We are not able to have anyone extra join 
the course this term but we hope to run it 

again soon.  
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